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CSAC RECAP 
September 2020 to June 2021 

 
Due to current Covid restrictions it was decided by both CSAC Chair S. Huitema and 
Principal R. Roxburgh that we would not meet as a group, we would just send out a 

recap of activities/projects that took place this year. 
 
Financial Report:  
  

Ending Bank Balance:    $ 4261.51 As of May 31, 2021 
Outstanding Cheq:  $ 524.10  (Chalice) 
Unofficial Balance:  $ 3737.42 

 
Completed Projects 
Library custom wood shelving (Completed) 
Ball Diamond Excavated & filled (Completed) 
Picnic Tables for Pavilion (Completed) 
Addition Sand Pits by portable (Completed) 
Spirit wear orders (Completed-charged only enough to cover our costs) 
New water bottle filling station installed & running (Completed) 
St. Patrick’s Day Ice-cream Treats (Completed) 
 
Other Projects / Programs 
Snack Program – On going 
Graduation Expenses - Pending 
 
 
Unfinished Business – For the Fall 

 Library – window seat cushion(s) 
 Look into this to see if any local people to make for us 
 

 Recess / outdoor equipment – Going to get some pricing on these 
 Spike Ball / Frisbee / CanJam / Sidewalk Chalk 
 Sand toys – Shovels & Pails 
 Chains for the basketball nets 
 Outdoor Volleyball net  
 

 Fundraising – Sonja going to look into Metzger Meat’s 
 

 Welcome back BBQ – Will this be permitted, waiting until the fall to see what 
restrictions are in place. 

 
 
Next CSAC Meeting:  TBD – Based on school re-opening protocols in the fall. 


